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     Dear Parents and Carers, 
Today we had our Summer Science Fair! This was a fantastic opportunity to raise the profile of Science and 
enable children across the school to carry out Science investigations. It was great fun for everyone and very 
beneficial for the children standing up to present in front of others using scientific terminology. Children 
welcomed Sue Hayward a scientist from Fun Science to enjoy finding out more about Chemical and Physical 

reactions. They worked in groups to carry out even more experiments and discussed the results of their findings. 
We have a special Science judge in this afternoon, so we will share prize winners with you next week-Thank you 
to everyone who took part! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Class Parent assemblies continue next week, with Badgers at 2:15pm on Monday!  
Don’t forget about our Summer Fair on 14th July.  
Take care and have a lovely weekend, 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

Friday 7th July 2023 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
 
Badger Class Assembly: Monday 10th July 2:15pm 
Badger Class lunch- Monday 10th July 
EYFS new parents’ meeting: 10th July 2-3pm 
Summer Fair: Friday 14th July 3:00-5:30pm 
BeWILDerwood Trip: Wednesday 19th July  
Yr 6 Leavers service for Yr 6 parents: Friday 21st July 9:30am 
Last day of term: Wednesday 26th July  
Summer Holiday begins: Thursday 27th July.  
Autumn term starts: Monday 4th September. 
 

Click here to view what 
our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

NEWS 

Last day of term -  Special treat! 

 

We have arranged for the ice-cream man to visit 

the school on the last day of term at 2pm, so that 

all the children and staff can enjoy an ice-ream 

together on the field for our last day together this 

term. The children can choose from a cornet or a 

ice-lolly. The cost will be reduced to £2, if you’d 

like your child to take part, please pay via school 

money 

.  

 

 

WORSHIP  

The value this term is: JOY! 
Our chosen bible story: The lost coin  
Our chosen worship songs: All Things Bright and 
Beautiful & Who Put The Colours in The Rainbow?  
Secular stories linked to this value: Augustus and 
His Smile by Catherine Rayner, Because of You by B. 
G. Hennessy, Where Happiness Begins by Eva Eland, 
Happiness is a Watermelon on Your Head by Daniel 
Hahn 
If you have any examples of how you have bought 
joy to others, please let us know so that we can 
share in our worship! 

Bewilderwood Trip – 19th July 2023. 

We are loking forward to our whole schol trip to 

Bewilderwood on the 19th July! Please check your 

emails for further details and to  confirm your childs 

attendance – any questions, just ring us in the office! 

 

Summer Fair! Friday 14th July 3-5:30pm  

 

                                                

The Global Goals - Did you know.. 

This week Miss Upton focused her worship on the 

NHS Anniversary by reading One Hundred Steps 

by Captain Tom Moore. The National Health Service 

(NHS) turned 75 on 5 July 2023, and people up and 

down the UK took part in events to celebrate it. Since 

1948, the NHS has been treating patients and making 

huge breakthroughs in medicine, such as delivering 

the the world's first liver, heart, and lung transplant in 

1987. 

 

 

Challenge: A service of thanks was held in London and 

was attended by lots of very important people. Where 

was the service held? 

                    

BBC Newsround have a 

great article and video 

here: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/new

sround/66107323 

 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
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